
 

The 2010 International Arbitration Survey was conducted by the School of International 

Arbitration at Queen Mary, University of London.  The survey was sponsored by White & 

Case LLP.  It is one of the largest independent empirical studies ever conducted on corporate 

attitudes and practices regarding international arbitration. It is the largest of the three 

surveys conducted by the School of International Arbitration (the first two surveys were 

published in 2006 and 2008). 

You may download the survey here.  For further information please refer to: 

 

The School of International Arbitration, Queen Mary, University of London 

http://www.arbitrationonline.org/research/2010/index.html 

 

White & Case LLP 

http://choices.whitecase.com/ 

http://www.cedrac.org/wwwroot/pdf/2010_International_Arbitration_Survey_Choices_in_International_Arbitration.pdf
http://www.arbitrationonline.org/research/2010/index.html
http://choices.whitecase.com/

